From; I

Sent: 08 February 2016 11:21
To: Planning Policy
Subject: Waste Management DPD Consultation’

WM3 - Aire Valley Incinerator

- The same sort of plant was proposed for Bradford in Bowling back lane but was deemed to be
to toxic.The site at Silsden does not meet the environmental, economic and social requirements.
A waste disposal incinerator positioned on the proposed site, would be a violation of our right to
breather clean, fresh air. These plants are not convincing in providing clean energy . Toxic . Any
future plants cannot be placed in residential areas — it is far, far too damaging to health.

- Access would be via the already badly congested Aire Valley road network, ...... building these
kKind of plants in built up areas just does not work!

- | understand that some of the waste to be burnt Is plastic? This certainly would produce toxic
fumes; and why, why, why — Is this not being — healthily — recycled?

Please, please, please — think again JJJJl] Walker, (GG | cighley,
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